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January Game Night 

January 24
th
 @ 6:30pm  

Join us for dinner, fellowship, and some 

fun! Games (with a quick ‘how to’), food, 

and drinks are provided. You don’t need to 

bring anything, just your sense of humor! 

Bible Study Opportunities 

Sunday Mornings 

● Christian Education Hour @10am 

Opportunities for all ages 

Tuesday Mornings 

● Tuesday Ladies Bible Study at 10am  

● Community Bible Study at 10:30am 

Wednesday Evenings 

● Pastor’s Bible Study at 7pm 

Thursday Mornings 

● Joy of Living Bible Study at 9:45am 

Check us out online! 

For the most up to date information and our 

complete event calendar visit us on our website 

Lmcnj.org 
You can also find us on  

Facebook and Instagram 

Ready to lend a hand this year? 

There are lots of ways you can help our 

church grow and thrive. Check our weekly 

bulletins for some of the possibilities. Or 

use your creativity; there are countless 

ways to glorify God! We’d love to serve 

with you! 

We were incredibly blessed to participate 

in over a dozen Thrivent Action Team 

projects this past year!  We got together to 

meet the community in Tinton Falls and 

Middletown, host activities such as an 

Easter egg hunt and Trunk or Treat for 

local children, and support charities such 

as Child’s Play and Warm Coats & Warm 

Hearts coat drive.  Please see Pastor or the 

Rehbergs if you would like to help make 

2020 even more successful! 



 
3rd  Ed Blair 

Michael Shupp 

4th  Meghan Royle 

5th  Linda Panarella  

8th Luke Kvedaras     

9th Aaron Royle 

Alison Royle   

12th  Bill Tighe                 

14th  Charlotte Keller                

15th  Laurie Genke                 

22nd  Steve Langanke                 

26th  Karen Shupp               

27th  Alverta Canady 

29th  Derek Helsing

You can e-mail your prayer requests or enter them into the Prayer Book at the back of the 

Sanctuary. Join the weekly email prayer group by contacting the church office at 

officeLmc818@gmail.com. 
Please add these individuals to your prayers: 

Louis Russo Sylvia Burton Shirley Lang Marcy Slachman 

Joyce Siney Lynn Gerhman James D’Andrea Anthony Ribustello 

Jen Cho & family Brian Donovan Melvin Taylor Gary & family 

Michael Short Colton Farrell Harold Brown Keith Brown 

Renee Connell Ruta Colomb Janis Luksis Ulkika Weiss 

Jerry Kastning Kathleen Samaras Connie Wild Linda Moldoch 

Gina Tobia Cynthia Mayer Fran Curtis Joe Scelfo 

Angela Mirandi Tom Mirandi Carol Parkus Tim Bains 

Anne-Lise Maida Sandi Carter Matt Orlowski Kathy Johnson 

Anthony Palaia The Hill Family Bob Hollenbeck Gloria Gagliardi 

Walter Dzuroska Michelle Walker 
Family of Lourie 

McDermatt 

Victor & Vivian 

Skaar 

Jake Johnson Jerry Jordan 
Gary du Bois 

Sister-in-law 

Family of Matthew 

Schleifer 

Liz Keitans-Hines 
The family of Walter 

Wilson Gordon 
  

 
Share the News! The deadline for February’s newsletter will be January 29th   

If you have stories, questions, or ideas e-mail us @ ellen.illies@yahoo.com 
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